
Parent 
Information

Night
“Ticket to 
     College”

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 
7:00pm in the SPSV Library 

St. Patrick-St. Vincent Catholic High School 
has the highest accreditation possible and our 
courses are approved by the UC and CSU College 
Boards. That’s part of the reason why 99% of 
last year’s graduates went directly to college 
(and one joined the armed forces). To outline 
the strengths of our academic and counseling 
programs, Parent Information Night #2 will 
include an academic presentation, an overview 
of our counseling department, and stories from 
our students on their road to college. 

No.2

Attend this
Parent Information 

Night for a chance to 

WIN A $600 
Registration

Voucher!

1500 Benicia Road, Vallejo 

707.644.4425 
www.SPSV.org 


